
Calling all western ringtail possum champions 
and citizen scientists...we need your expertise! 
 

A new research project is happening to look at ways 

citizen science can support the conservation of  

the western ringtail possum. 

If you have any experience in community based 

monitoring or management for the possum we’d  

like to hear about your experiences and ideas.  

Please come along to one of our two workshops.

The project is being funded by the Threatened 

Species Recovery Hub of the National Environmental 

Science Program. The project team is working with 

local partners to find locally relvant solutions. 

Where: Busselton Community Resource Centre

When:  10 am - 3:30 pm, Thurs 24 May  OR 

	     10 am - 3:30 pm, Fri 25 May

RSVP:  Please contact Dr Rochelle Steven 
	    r.steven@uq.edu.au

	     
  

WORKSHOP 
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Citizen science for the western ringtail possum


